
Regarding SB 210 

To the Senate Committee on Rules: 

Please do not change Oregon's voting rules and mail-in ballot system.  It has worked 
beautifully for many years and has enabled us to carefully consider every issue and 
candidate in the comfortable and unpressured environment of our homes.  Mail-in voting 
has enabled so many Oregonians with challenges - the elderly, the disabled and those with 
work schedule conflicts - to have their voices heard.  Keep Oregon's vote by mail system as 
it is today.  


